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Senator Pfaff Statement on 51st Anniversary of Roe v. Wade 
 

Madison, WI – Today is the 51st anniversary of the Roe v. Wade decision by the United States Supreme Court, 

which recognized a woman’s constitutional right to make reproductive health care decisions without 

government involvement. State Senator Brad Pfaff (D-Onalaska) released the following statement on the 

anniversary: 

 

“The recent attacks on reproductive freedoms in Wisconsin and across our country are unacceptable. Decisions 

on reproductive health care are deeply personal and should be made by individuals and their families without 

government interference.” 

 

“I will continue to fight like hell to make sure reproductive freedoms in Wisconsin are fully protected. We must 

codify Roe v. Wade into law and protect this fundamental right.” 

 

### 

 

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse, Vernon, Crawford, and 

southern Monroe County. 
 


